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teachers st SPC!

Principal Susanne Greenwood welcomed new PTO officers at the group's first meeting for the 2022-23 school year.
She highlighted plans for the upcoming Thanks-For-Giving Bingo and Family Night Dinner on Nov. 11. Parent
volunteers will help set up for the fund-raising event. Seventh and 8th grade students will help serve as hosts of the
event, and student performances and artwork will be showcased. There will be a $500 cash prize and other awards
for bingo winners. Mrs. Greenwood and PTO members are looking forward to gathering the SPC community together
* [l for this important fund-raising event! Thank you parents for your time and care in supporting our students and

»

Mrs. Greenwood welcomed new PTO officers at the first
+ | SPC PTO meeting of the 2022-23 school year.

SPC parents Ullises Zuniga and Ayanna Smith will serve
as co-presidents of the PTO. Mitch Rushing will serve as
Treasurer, and Rose French, Secretary. Alexis Person
will help the Fundraising Committee, and Merry Pai will
assist with PTO projects/efforts.

Ayanna Smith will support SPC's Athletics Committee,
and she and Mrs. Greenwood have plans to increase
engagement with local/SPC parent-owned businesses to
help boost involvment with fund-raising events and other
aspects of school life at SPC.

UPCOMING EVENTS

November 11 -Thanks-for-Giving
Bingo and Family Night Dinner

November 13 - 19 - Discover
Catholic Schools Week

November 17 - Second Qtr
Progress reports issued

November 21-25 - Thanksgiving
Holidays- No School W

November 29 - #iGiveCatholic
Day of Giving at SPC u

PTO members are planning to meet in November to
» talk about the Thanks-For-Giving Bingo and Family
Night Dinner and future projects/plans for the
upcoming school year.

If you are interested in volunteering for school events/
activities, please reach out to the SPC front office or
PTO officers. We welcome ideas and input!

*
Please join the SPC PTO Facebook page for updates
" and to stay connected.
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PTO CONTACT INFORMATION

PHONE - 404.241.3063

EMAIL - stpeterpto@spcstu.org
WEBSITE:https://www.spc-school.org/
and follow on Facebook SPC PTO parent
page




